
  
 
Our 2005-2006 Board:   
President  Bonnie Behnke            International Service              Ken Friedman & Tom Shepeck 
President-Elect Wendy Hielsberg   Vocational Service  Marcus Butts & Fran Finley 
Past President  Rick Vanderloop Community Service  Barbara Langkau & Marlin Greenfield 
Secretary  Gerald Krueger  Club Service   Kris Villars & Glen Curren 
Treasurer  Doug Seefeld  Sergeant-at-Arms  Art Dumke 
Foundation Chair David Omachinski District 6270 Governor  Margaret A. Wittkopp 
Membership Chair Kate Thome      RI President   Carl – Wilhelm Stenahammar 

Next Board Meeting:   March 23rd at 7:30 am 
Aurora Medical Center 

 
March 1, 2006  

Today’s Program 
Dr. Todd Van Ye – “Mission \Work in the Congo” 

 
 

 
Announcements 
• Welcome to all of our Rotarian guests this 

week! 
• Stan’s back but where the h_ _ _ _ is Vicki?  
• Ken Freidman announced SW Rotary took 

5th place at the Spelling Bee.   
• Winefeast is our next fun raiser.  See 

details in the back of this HUB.  Get 
involved!  

• JoAnn Konkel distributed a brochure on the 
Fire Science Career Exploration Summer 
Program at UWO.  For details see JoAnn. 

• Wendy Stoneman from EAA has requested 
volunteers to help sand chairs for 
Winefeast.  Saturday Feb. 25th at 8:00 am. 
Call Kris Villars for details. 

• Paul Fowler has some trees and shrubs for 
sale. They are transplants for $65.  See 
Paul for details. 

    

 
Rotary Notice 
As of October 26th Rotarians will be charged 
$2.00 for any cell phone interruption during a 
meeting.   
 
Just a reminder to send information for the 

HUB to:  Wendy Hielsberg at 
whielsberg@oshkoshcvb.org 

 
 
 

The Four Way Test 
Is it the truth?   
Is it fair to all concerned?  
Will it build goodwill and better 
friendships?  
Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 
 

 
 

 

The Hub 
Oshkosh Rotary Southwest 

PO Box 1202      Oshkosh, WI 54903 
Charter Date – March 1973 - 6270   

http://www.oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org 



 
Winefeast 
Our next fundraiser is Winefeast held April 7th 
at Sunnyview Expo.  Winefeast is a big event 
and the committee needs your support.  Sellars 
Select - $95, Grapes & Grains - $75, General 
Winefeast  Admission - $45. Ways to get 
involved – donate items for the silent auction, 
buy a program ads and volunteer. 
  
PAL – Roosevelt School 
Roosevelt School is hosting Family Night at the 
YMCA (on 20th) March 3 from 5-8pm.  They are 
looking for volunteers to help serve food, etc.  
If interested contact Jami Kohl at Roosevelt 
Roosevelt School is also doing a rummage 
sale Saturday march 11 from 8-4.  Any 
donations would be appreciated.  Contact Pam 
Hendershot at 426.4683 or Kelly Langkau at 
233.8683.  Thank you.  
  
 
Rotarian of the Week 
Susan “Stella” Stellings – Director of 
Catering Bridgewood Resort Hotel 
Favorite Club Project: 
WineFeast  
Proudest Achievement: 
Having both kids in college 
My earliest memory: 
Watching Ed Sullivan and Carol Burnett 
Nobody in the club knows: 
I cut Willie Nelson’s hair 
My favorite party of every Rotary meeting: 
Being the “greeter”  
3 things I’d want with me on a deserted island: 
Coffee, cigarettes and Coors Light 
If I hadn’t become a Rotarian, I never would have: 
Been as involved in the community 
The one tv show I don’t usually tell people I watch: 
VH - 1 
When I tell people I’m in Rotary they: 
Ask if I like it. 
If I had to eat three foods for the rest of my life: 
Pasta, Prime Rib and Alaskan King Crab. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Programs 
March 8 – Brad Larson, Oshkosh 
Public Museum – “The Titanic Exhibit” 
 
Men With Sticks 
Men with Sticks will be held on April 1 at the 
Oshkosh YMCA Inc Arena.  Tickets are $5 
each of 3 for $10.  Each ticket sold is a raffle 
ticket eligible to win the grand prize of $500 or 
a chance to win a door prize.  All proceeds 
benefit Oshkosh Hockey Boosters. 
 
Rotary Greeters  
March 8  Nancy Leipzig 
   Tom Shepeck 
March 15  Curtis Riskey 
   Karen Fredrick  
 
New Member 
The following member is being proposed for 
membership. 
Carrie Garcynski – Development Manager 
Grand Opera House.   
Proposed by Brandi Meyer 
 
Club Service – Invocation    
Thank you to Mike Stratz will is doing the 
invocation for February, March is Craig 
Ubbelohde, & in April is Kent Mosebach.  We 
are still in need of someone for month of  May, 
& June.  Please contact Kris Villars if you are 
interested in taking a month & presenting the 
invocation at our weekly meetings. 
kvillars@new.rr.com   920.420.0673 
 
Upcoming Rotary Conferences 
April 8 – District Assembly  - Slinger 
Club Leader & Training 
May 5-7 – District Conference – Kohler 
Celebrating 101 Years of Service 
October 21 – Fall District Seminar - 
Milwaukee 
 


